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                    “If you have good thoughts, they will shine out of your face like sunbeams and you will always look lovely!” 
  – Roald Dahl 

 

  
      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
  

  

Dear Parents & Caregivers, 
 

We have had a very busy week celebrating Reconciliation Week, the theme 
being “Be a Voice for Generations”. Our celebrations began with an official 
Opening Ceremony with our school community. This was followed by the 
raising of the flags and morning tea, it was terrific to see so many families 
involved. On Tuesday students took part in Storytelling with Michelle and 
planting in the Bush Tucker Garden and on Wednesday students were able 
to paint a paver with the design they had created earlier in the week. On 
Thursday a group of students were selected to take part in the Community 
Reconciliation Event organised by the city council. To finish our celebrations, 
we came together on Friday for the closing ceremony and used our voices 
to share with our school community; showcasing that by working together we 
are able to overcome challenges and make change. 
 

Student Reports 
Staff are busy writing student reports at the moment, which will be issued to 
children Thursday 6th July. Students receive a content summary and grade 
for each subject area whilst the general comment will be more detailed in 
the area of Literacy and Numeracy.  Students who are absent on the last 
day of term will have their reports posted. Please make sure we have your 
current address on file to ensure prompt delivery. 
 

School Photos in week 9, Wednesday 28th June  
You are able to log onto MSP Photographers website and order photos 
anytime between now and photo day. The link is: https://flindersviewps-
sa.msp.photos/Photos/. There will be limited individual and family 
envelopes sent to school for ordering photos if online does not work for you. 
We have not received these as yet but I believe they are on their way. 
Please contact MSP directly if you have any further enquiries on (08) 8523 
4480.  
 
REMINDER: Please remember to keep your children home if they feeling unwell. 
It is also still important to get children tested for COVID if they have symptoms.  
Families must still notify the school of any positive cases.  
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Anna Nayda    

From the Principal’s Desk… 

  

 
 

 
 

Public Holiday 

 

MONDAY 

12th June 

NO SCHOOL! 

 
Student free day 

 

TUESDAY 

13th June 

 
Assembly 

 

MONDAY 

19th June 1:50pm 

 
Governing 

Council Meeting 
 

TUESDAY 

20th June 

5:15pm  

 
School Photo Day 

 

WEDNESDAY 

28th June 

 
Last Day Term 2 

 

FRIDAY 

7th July  
 

DATES TO 
REMEMBER: 

https://flindersviewps-sa.msp.photos/Photos/
https://flindersviewps-sa.msp.photos/Photos/


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Students and Families of FVPS,  
 

You won't be seeing me at school for a while, as I'm 
going to train for a new part-time job. I do hope to 
return later in the year, so this isn't an official 
goodbye, but see you later. 
 

I will miss all of your cheerful smiles and greetings 
while I'm gone. Take care, work hard in the classroom 
and be kind to one another. 
 

Sincerely, 

Varnya Kaitu'u 
Pastoral Care Worker 
 

All parent queries to MSP 
Photography  

(08) 8523 4480 
 

SAPSASA Representatives 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Room 12  
This term in science, 

students have been learning 

about sound. Students 

created ‘cup phones’ to 

explore how sound causes 

vibrations and how these 

transfer from one place to 

another. Students had a lot 

of fun testing their ‘phones’ 

out on the playground.  


